
Borough of Matawan  
 

Executive & Public Meeting 
 

Mayor & Council 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE of MEETING is Hereby Given that the Regular Meeting of the Mayor and 
Council of the Borough of Matawan scheduled for 7:00 PM on Tuesday, November 19, 2019, 
has been rescheduled to 7:00 PM on Monday, November 18, 2019, at the Matawan Municipal 
Community Center, 201 Broad Street, Matawan, New Jersey, due to lack of quorum.  Action will 
be taken.  This meeting is open to the public.  An Executive Session of the Mayor and Council, if 
needed, and as publicly announced, may be held at the conclusion of the Public Meeting.  
Executive Session meetings are not open to the public, and no action will be taken.   
 
Karen Wynne, RMC 
Municipal Clerk 


